
 

 

IFB Questions and Clarifications Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to IFB Number 4499 for the Department of Environmental 
Quality (MDEQ)  

From: David C. Johnson 

Date: January 9, 2023 

Subject:  Responses to Questions Submitted 

Contact Name: Courtney Harper 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8195 

Contact E-mail Address: Courtney.Harper@its.ms.gov 

No vendor questions were received for this IFB prior to the deadline. Sealed bids are due 
Wednesday, January 18, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. (Central Time). 
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Courtney Harper at 601-432-8195 or via email at Courtney.Harper@its.ms.gov. 

 

cc:  ITS Project File Number 47320 


